From: Robert Brewer

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Industrial pollution in BNR
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 8:17:04 PM

The Buffalo river is dying and will be unusable in a few years if the industrial hog farm is not shut
down. Arkansas officials can pretend, deflect and look the other way, denying what everybody can see
for themselves. There is no hiding this truth. The nation will soon learn that Arkansas allowed our first
National River to become an open sewer. Shame on us.

Robert Brewer
Fayetteville AR
Sent from my iPhone
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